
  St Helens Archery – Booking-On Process. 

 

As an ArcheryGB requirement for the Return to Archery all bosses must be 5m 

apart centre to centre. In addition, the reseeding and repair work on the fields 

has reduced slightly the number of bosses we can set out on a Saturday 

morning. Given these restrictions the total number of bosses may be 

insufficient to meet all our needs. We can hopefully meet most of the demand 

but it’s not guaranteed.  

To prevent archers being turned away on a Saturday morning, in keeping with 

ArcheryGB’s suggestion we are introducing a booking system for a Saturday 

morning.  

The options for booking a place will be via the WhatsApp “St Helens Archery 

Booking” Group , email to Keustace99@aol.com or text message to telephone 

07904852183. 

When booking a place, you will need to provide the following details: 

Your name and the distance you wish to shoot.  

 

Allocation of Bosses. 

The core field team will be guaranteed a boss. The wider field team will be 

prioritised for a boss. 

Booking time will be all day Wednesday each week. Once I’m aware of the 

numbers wishing to shoot, I will allocate available places via a randomised 

selection basis. You will then be informed on Thursday if a place has been 

allocated. 

If you are not selected one week you will be prioritised for the following week. 

 

I’m hopeful that we can meet most peoples needs but there are to many 

variables to know whether this will be the case until we are up and running 
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